
From: Canadian Alliance CACA [   

Sent: May-25-19 9:28 AM 
To: Hurley, Mike 

Cc: Wong, Elaine; McDonell, Paul; Wang, James 
Subject: CACA Charity Golf Tournament 

 

Dear Burnaby Mayor Hurley & Councillors: 

 

I'm writing on behalf of Canadian Alliance of Chinese Associations CACA, we are proudly 

planning to host its 1st CACA Charity Golf Tournament in Riverway Golf Course, Burnaby. 

 

Moreover, we decided to choose the Burnaby Hospital Foundation-BHF as the beneficiary of the 

1st CACA Charity Golf Tournament and will donate and contribute all net earnings to BHF. We 

are highly appreciated for the healthcare services provided by Burnaby Hospital as well as 

contributions to the community from the City of Burnaby.  

 

Assisted by Mr Paul McDonell - Councillor & Parks Board Chair, we initially booked the 

tournament venue in Riverway Golf Course dated on July 10th, 2019.  

 

However, we also seek the support from city of Burnaby and we are requesting a waiver of the 

green fees of Riverway Golf Course for 144 golfers (36x4) on July 10th, 2019. 

 

A fundraising & charity dinner event will be held right after the tournament and we will be fully 

responsible for the all expenses of the dinner party at the Clubhouse in Riverway. 

 

Canadian Alliance of Chinese Associations-CACA is an organization was established in 2008 to 

help raise funds to support Wenchuan Earthquake Relief in Sichuan China. It has now become an 

alliance of over 130 Chinese associations. Its mandates are: unity, mutual assistance, dedication, 

and prosperous. It is now one of the most active Chinese Alliance organizations, its member 

associations are composed of mostly new immigrants from mainland China. In recent years, 

CACA has organized lots of influential events in promoting multicultural, encouraging mutual 

communications and interactions between Canada and China in economic and cultural aspects. 

 

Over the past 10+ years, CACA has raised funds for local charities multiple times. Looking 

forward, CACA will continue to support local community development and promote 

multicultural, continue to help new immigrants and response to worldwide emergency events. 

 

We are looking forward to hear the good news from you. Should you have any questions or 

request further information from us, please contact our Secretory General  Shumei Liu @604-

338-7836. 

 

Thanks & Best Regards, 

 

Mr. Yongtao Chen 

Executive Chairman of CACA 

 




